7 Kenstngton Park Gayrdens,
LrondonW.

June 29th,1910.

Dear Sir John Fletcher-Koulton,

T am very sorry I am unable to accept
your kind ‘invitation to dinner on July 2lst.

T expect before that date to be enjoying
the beauties of the Isle of Sark.

With thanks and kind regards,

Believe ne,
very sincerely yours,




